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Purpose 

This APD ALERT is notification to all acquisition personnel that the Interagency Contract 
Directory (ICD) is available for use as a market research and planning device.  The IDC 
can be found at www.contractdirectory.gov.  The ICD assists personnel in examining existing 
multi-agency contracting vehicles to satisfy their requirements before developing new 
contracts.  The database provides consolidated information about:  Governmentwide 
Acquisition Contracts, Multi-Agency Contracts, Federal Supply Schedule (FSS) contracts, 
Blanket Purchase Agreements under FSS contracts, and other procurement instruments 
intended for multiple agency use.    

 
How does this affect me? 
 
Users of the ICD may search for contracts information by text field, principal product or 
service code, North American Industry Classification System Code, type of procurement, 
socio-economic information, and various other data elements. 
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